

# Miss. Abby's Preschool September 8-12th

#### **Dear Parents and Guardians,**

If you are new to St. Mary's you will need to take the Child Protection Training and fill out paperwork if you are volunteering for field trips or classroom parts, etc. If you have already had the initial training you will need to take the online refresher. Information is in the office.

### **Classroom Highlights**

We had a super fun week in Pre-S learning Letter B and "The very hungry caterpillar". We have also been working on colors and shapes. We made our very own caterpillars with our handprints and then made beautiful butterflies. We even had a butterfly visit us on the playground! We have mastered letter B with color recognizing, dobbed letter B, and spot and dot. We have traced lines, worked on our names. We also did a search and find for all the letters in our name.

We had a very special visitor this week, Father Robert! He will be joining us once a week to pray with us and talk about our virtue. The littles loved having him come in and can't wait to see him again!

#### **Our virtue:**

## **KINDNESS**

#### **Upcoming Events**

Sept. 15th - Quarter Midterm

Sept. 18<sup>th</sup> - Grandparents day

Sept. 20<sup>th</sup> - Rockets Golf Scramble 1:00

Sept. 24<sup>th</sup> - Fall School photos

#### **Next Week Snack Reminder**

Monday: Bentley

Tuesday: Trevor

Wednesday: Daxton

Thursday: Lorelai

Friday: Ruby

Contact me! asutton@smsrockets.net School phone: 263-3183